
Hassocks Parish Council Parking Working Group – Northcourt   

*Update* July 2018 

      

      

Following your feedback to the proposals made for North Court, we have amended them as follows: 

1. Stage 1 is going ahead with two No Waiting 8am to 6pm restrictions: 

a. on the inside of the bend (as shown). 

b. on the end of the turning circle outside Nos 30 and 53 

2. Stage 2 proposals will address concerns about need for additional restrictions and will also 

further protect the turning area at the end of Northcourt. These will be: 

a. No waiting 8am-6pm Mon-Fri from Nos 2 to 12 and No 18 to 28  

b. No waiting 12noon to 1pm Mon-Fri from Nos 1 to 13 

c. Extend Turning Circle to west side of Nos 28 and 51 on both sides 

d. Unrestricted Parking between Nos 15 and 49 is available for visitors and residents. 

These restrictions aim to guarantee access for Refuse Vehicles and other large vehicles and to meet 

a WSCC requirement for a significant proportion of unrestricted parking.  

As this is a change to the original scheme, there is a short period for any further responses. WSCC 

have a tight timescale for projects being carried out in the next financial year (2019/20), so please 

respond by the date shown below.  

Responses can be sent by: 

1. Email to info@hassocks-pc.gov.uk 

2. Post to Parish Centre, Adastra Park, Keymer Road, Hassocks BN6 8QH 
 

Closing Date is Friday 17th August 2018 

mailto:info@hassocks-pc.gov.uk

